FREE TRANSIATION

ALTOS HORNOS DE VIZCAYA, S.

Bilbao, 5th June, 1967.

Sire,

g.g. TCONDE DR

In reply to your letter of the 29th April
we ha v to inform you that it is our intention to
enter the ship in drydock in August/September in order
to carry out the Annual Survey and also the Tailshaft
and Main Boiler Surveys.
u

We hope thisg will meet your reguirements.

Yours faithfully,

ol39046 — Do SS




